
Training and Technical Assistance Offered Through Project AWARE

2024-25 Regional Support for
Comprehensive School Mental Health 

What is Project AWARE? 
In 2023, the Department of Public Instruction was awarded a 

5-year federal grant through Project AWARE. The project 
aims to build CESA capacity to support schools in improving 

their school mental systems, with the goal of increasing 
health and educational equity across Wisconsin. 

Training Opportunities
CESA staff will provide training opportunities in a variety of 
school mental health topics, including: mental health 
literacy, the Wisconsin School Mental Health Framework, 
continuous improvement in school mental health, and best 
practices in school mental health.

Technical Assistance 
CESA staff will provide coaching, consultation, and 

support to school or district teams in developing the 
building blocks of high quality school mental health 

systems. Services will focus on using action-oriented 
tools to move teams towards their improvement goals. 
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Networked Improvement Community
Experienced school mental health teams will engage in a 
shared learning process using improvement science to 
positively impact a common, statewide challenge in school 
mental health.

More information to come on CESA-specific offerings!
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